Armistice Centenary - 1918-2018

The 100th anniversary of Armistice is the most significant world-wide event of the 2014-2018 Centenary of the Great War. It is a celebration of peace and a remembrance of service and sacrifice. It is a time to honour and remember.

On Monday 11 November 1918, at exactly 11 o'clock in the morning, marked the agreement between both sides to stop fighting for a while. The fighting in 1918 didn't start again and on 28 June 1919 a peace treaty was signed to officially end the war. (WW1)

St. Joseph's children will take time to honour, remember and thank those who have served. It is a time to learn and reflect on Australia's wartime history and the nation's contribution to international peace.

There will be a display on the pin board near the entrance to the library marking the 100th anniversary of Armistice. If you would like to remember a person who served in WW1, their photo and information will be displayed on this board. It is hoped that children will learn some more about these important people and the role that they played in defending Australia.

Please attach a photo and information about them, such as their name, where they served and their relationship to the family or child at St. Joseph's. Children are able to remember more than one member of their family so please feel free to photocopy this sheet.

Thank you.
Regards Belinda Wrigley and Louis O'Connor
Stick Photo Here
Name
World War 1
Place Served
Years of Service
Relationship to child/children at St. Joseph's